

The countdown to Christmas has begun and we started off the week with the secret present room, where children were able to choose a gift for a loved family member as well as meeting the reindeer who came to visit.







We continue to be very busy planning the finishing touches to the Christmas Fair this coming Saturday and hope to see as many of you there as possible.

This is the first time the Fair is being held on a Saturday and we do so hope you can make it and support this event. Donations are still welcome and we can only have successful events with your wonderful support.

There will be lots of local companies selling their goods at the Fair, Santa's Grotto and games for the children, Christmas tree stand and a large variety of food and drink.



In the New Year we will be hosting a charity breakfast for Teachers and pupils and will confirm the date by the end of the week.

We also have our Table Top sale coming up which will be held on 20th January at St. Edmund's Hall from 12:00-15:00.



Should you have any ideas for other events or how we could change ones we have held in the past, please do email us at: PTA1@bcsweb.co.uk.

We hope to see you soon

Nat & Gris